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the number of men in and about McGill who can contribute to a 
really first-class magazine is much, greater than we sometimes 
suppose. Should we associate with us in any such venture our 
sister French University, the Université de Montréal? The 
Magazine would, in any case, be bilingual. If the Magazine 
were issued periodically all University studies of an extended 
cnaracter mignt very well be published as a joint venture with 
the Magazine. Arrangements can at present be made for an 
office and for printing on a very reasonable basis. I should 
like to receive suggestions.

Yours very sincerely,

£8gd.) Ira A. Mac May 
Acting Dean


